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CELEBRATING 2017 SENIORS WEEK 
   

CALLING ALL SENIORS  
 
The 2017 Christmas Island Seniors Week is fast approaching. This year the 
Seniors Week will run from 17th to 23rd July 2017. Now in its nineteenth (19) 
years, this event is only made possible with the support of individuals, 
business groups and community organisations on the Island. 
 
Seniors Week highlights and acknowledges the unique lifestyle we enjoy on 
Christmas Island, the activities we participate in and organisations we belong 
to.  
 
The Shire encourages all seniors aged 65 and above to actively participate by 
taking part in a wide range of activities for the 2017 Seniors Week.   
 
The program will include new events to acknowledge seniors for their 
contributions to our lives and our community.  
 
We invite all seniors to register their interest in attending this event that will 
assist with planning and catering purposes. 
 
Please contact Mr Chew Boon Beng, Manager Community Services on 9164 
8300 ext 233 or mobile 043 921 5304 or Mr Ron Foo, Community 
Development Officer on 9164 8300 ext 232 to register your attendance by 
Thursday 13 July 2017. 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer    
 
 

 


